
New Hydrographer of Repblic of Korea 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Suk-Hyun KIM was appointed as Director General of the Korea Hydrographic and 
Oceanographic Administration on 6 August 2012. 
 
In 1984, he graduated from the Hanyang University. In 2004, he took a master's degree in 
Water Resources Planning at Colorado State University. 
 
He began his career as a public official since 1986. Thereafter, he has built up his experiences 
in various divisions, including - amongst others – the River Environment Division, the Water 
Resources Policy Division, the River Flood Control Office, the Regional Construction and 
Management Administration of Ministry of Land, Transport and Maritime Affairs. 
 
 


